
 

 

9th March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Girls Football Tournament : (Yr 3 and Y 4) (Away) 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to represent Priory in 
the Spring Term Hunts FA Football Tournament being held at St Neots Town Football 
Club, on Tuesday 14th March, beginning at 1pm and finishing at 4:00pm.  
 
Children must wear shin pads and bring molds/appropriate trainers for 
this match. If they have them, could they also please bring black shorts 
and football socks.  
 
As the event is taking place only a 10 minute walk away, we will be walking to the 
event. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of water. We will 
return to school for approximately 4:30pm.  Please arrange for your child to be 
collected from school at this time. 
 
If you would like your child to take part then please give consent by clicking on this 
link, by Friday 10th March: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEB
PLtKqdGhhFtxKDrSOQl2RUQ0tNVzlNNEJYUkZKUTFLU0hPU0pJWEZKRS4u  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
A Brolia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 
 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
Tel: 01480 226730 
Fax: 01480 226731 

 
Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
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